
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Asheboro Housing Authority is seeking comments on its 2025-2029 Five-Year Plan, the 

2025 Annual Plan and Operating Budget. The proposed plans and budget are available for 

review until 1:00 p.m. Monday, December 9, 2024 at 338 W. Wainman Avenue, Asheboro 

during normal working hours, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday. The proposed 

plans and budget will also be available on the Asheboro Housing Authority website at 

https://www.asheboroha.org/news-events/. A Public Hearing on the proposed plans and budget 

will be held at the same location on Monday, December 9, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

https://www.asheboroha.org/news-events/

